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News and Updates 
 

October Concert Success! 
 
Our October 6, 2024, concert marked a move to California 
State University, Sacramento, Capistrano Concert Hall 
from El Camino High School Center for the Arts. Dr. Morse, 
members of our Board of Directors, and other Sac Winds 
members received positive feedback on the program, the 
performance, and the concert hall.  
 
Many thanks to Dr. Morse, the crew at CSUS, Kari Zimny, 
president, and the Board for their work managing the 
logistics of the move and our first season concert in this 
venue. Special thanks to our Box Office Volunteers and 
Ushers, Peggy Adams, Cindy Miller, Donna Miller, Jeff 
Wemmer, and Sandi Wemmer for helping our patrons be 
comfortable in this new space.  
 
Thank you to our long- and short-term substitute players 
for helping fill out our sections and complete our sound. 
Special thanks to Susan Hamre for playing piano and 
celeste and to our guest artist Dr. Bev Wesner-Hoehn for 
joining us on harp. If you missed hearing her play, join us 
in March and you’ll get another chance! 
 

We must be the musical servant of the community if we hope to build a large and 
devoted following.  

 

2024-2025 Board of Directors 
Kari Zimny - President    Carrie Moore - Secretary    Les Corbin - Treasurer 
Noah Flores - Vice President   Delores Henson - Member At Large  Suzy Allen - Member At Large  
         Matthew Morse - Music/Artistic Director 

 

Season Concert Dates 
Pending 

 
March 9, 2025 – CSUS, Capistrano Hall 
May 4, 2025 – CSUS, Capistrano Hall 

 
May 31-June1, 2025 – Carmichael Park 

Community Band Festival 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of the Year Giving 
SSW relies on the generous support of our patrons and 
business sponsors to accomplish our mission to provide 
quality music performances and educational outreach 
programs. Tax-deductible donations are used to offset annual 
operating costs, including rental of rehearsal and 
performance venues, music and equipment purchases, 
performance recordings, and guest artists and soloists. The 
end of the year is the ideal time to consider donating. 
 
Donors are acknowledged in all SSW concert programs and in 
our newsletter. We provide a letter for your records for tax 
deduction purposes. 
 
You easily can make your donation right now by using the QR 
code below to the PayPal link on the SSW website  
 

 
You can also send a check to:  

The Sacramento Symphonic Winds 
PO Box 1503 
Carmichael CA 95609 

 
Individual giving categories: 
Irving Berlin $10 - $99 
Samuel Barber $100 - $249 
Leonard Bernstein $250 - $499 
Henry Fillmore $500 - $999 
Dr. Lester Lehr $1000 and up 
 

Where would you like to see your name? 

For our bands to be effective advocates within the communities, we need the 
participation and support of our local merchants and professional people. 

Stay current with SSW dates and announcements 
Stay informed by following us on Facebook or Instagram, or through our website https://www.sacwinds.org. To be added to our email 
newsletter or if you have specific questions, email newsletter@sacwinds.org or call (916) 489-2576 and leave a message and we’ll get 
back to you.   

Patron contact information will never be shared or sold to other organizations or outside businesses. 
  

Thank you to our generous donors! 
Irving Berlin Group   Samuel Barber Group   Leonard Bernstein Group 
Mike Callahan    Anne & David Katz   Cris Hancock 
Carrie & Chris Moore   Marilyn Camarena 
Tim Riley    Doug Joksch & Barbara Alves 
Don Leach    Robert Meogher 

Henry Fillmore Group   Dr. Lester Lehr Group 
John Throne & Penny B. Anderson  Les Corbin 
General Davie 

We also love our Business Sponsors! 
 
It is only through a combination of individual donations 
and business sponsors that we can make our 
organization work. Do you have a business or know of a 
business that would like to support SSW? 
 
Business sponsorships are just $175 annually!  
 
Businesses are acknowledged in our programs and in 
our newsletter. For more information, contact Delores 
Henson at dhenson@sacwinds.org 
 
Thank you to: 

CAPTRUST 
Kline Music 

Messenger Publishing Group 
Tim’s Music 
TLC Financial 


